STROUD VALLEY COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL

15th September 2017

RUBY CLASS TUESDAY 26TH SEPTEMBER 2017

Dear Parents.

We will be visiting Copsgrove Farm in Bisley.

We will be going whatever the weather so your child will need to have full waterproofs (including trousers and wellies) as they will be walking through meadows. A hat and sun cream will be necessary too if the day is sunny! If your child has a hay fever allergy please ensure they take medication on the day of the visit.

Everyone will need to bring a packed lunch in a backpack - this is essential as they will be walking from the village to the farm - with plenty to drink (no fizzy drinks or glass bottles please). If your child is eligible for free school meals and requires a packed lunch from the school kitchen please indicate on the slip below. Orders for these must be received by Wednesday 20th September at the latest so that the cook can order her supplies.

The PTFA have very generously agreed to pay for the cost of the coaches to Bisley and as a result the only cost is £7.00 towards the charge for the educational facilities which are led by a qualified teacher at the farm. The purpose of the trip is to develop skills such as team building, resilience and problem solving in an exciting way. These skills will help the children to make the transition into Key Stage Two.

We will need a few people to help us on the day so please let us know on the slip below if you are able to do so.

Please complete the slip below and return it to school, with the money, <u>no later</u> than **Friday 22nd September**.

Thank you.	
Yours sincerely,	
Mrs. G. Cavanagh	
Class teacher	
CHILD'S NAME	
I give my permission for my child to visit Copsgrove Farm and I enclose £7.00	
My child is eligible for free school meals and I would like to order a packed lunch	
I am able to help with the visit.	
Cianad	